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Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Meeting
Wednesday, September 15  th   @ 6:30  

The Woodworker’s Shop on Manito Rd., Pekin

Vic McDonald will be presenting the evening’s program on intarsia.  Expect him 
to begin with an overview of the basics then follow the line of questioning into 
patterns, tools, finishing and more.   

July 21 Meeting:  Promptly at 6:30, President, Dan Withrow, called the meeting 
of some 21 members plus two new members (Tim Harris and Ron Swords) to 
order.     

Business Meeting:  Treasurer, Norm Bartlett reported a balance $1,934.49 in 
the club’s CEFCU savings account plus $23.17 in checking.  The CEFCU 
statement came a couple days later and those figures agreed with Norm’s club 
records.  

New Business:  As in the past, Norm collects our annual dues of $20 in 
September.  Several have avoided the rush by paying early.  An option beyond 
paying at the September meeting is to mail your remittance to Norm Bartlett, 
1017 S. Maxwell Rd., Peoria, IL 61607.   

Drawings:  Dan Withrow won the $35 Attendance Woodworker’s Shop Gift 
card. Larry Truckenmiller won the $25 Show & Tell Participation Gift Card.  Jim 
Seelye won $11 in the evening’s 50-50 drawing. 

Show & Tell:

John Goodenough:  With his supervision, John 
lets some of his grandkids rummage through his 
cutoff box to make something for a “Grandpa 
John’s Show & Tell.” It’s a worthwhile exercise in 
imagination.  
He made the shop cell phone holder himself from 
“big boy cutoffs.”  

Dan Withrow:  John got involved in making some risers for his church’s choir.  It 
was quite a project worthy of more than a couple pictures...which he took the 
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following Sunday and sent to me.  Unfortunately, near as I can tell, they are in 
the cloud somewhere.  I can’t find them.

Vic McDonald:   Vic worked three pieces of rare lacewood plus maple, walnut, 
popular, syacamore, and rough sawn cedar into this swallow on a branch 
intarsia piece.  The scroll sawn cross is 9/16” thick walnut.  Fine work, all of it. 

Jake Lesson: Jake crafted this splayed leg side table for his new daughter’s 
nursery.  The stick in the center photo was his guide for cutting out the legs.
He is building the glass ready walnut flag case for his wife’s grandfather’s 
Korean War veteran’s flag.  Angles...it’s all about angles.     
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A special thanks to Larry Truckenmiller for his presentation on the basics of hot 
water/steam heating systems and how custom radiator covers can facilate the 
distribution of the heat emanating from the radiators.  Beyond the radiator 
covers he showed some go-to things that make it easier to work alone.

Hope to see a good turnout tomorrow evening.  Bring on those Show & 
Tell projects and get ready to kindle/rekindle a curiosity about intarsia.  

 Contact Information:
President – Dan Withrow - 815-715-0681 - danwithrow@aol.com

Vice President – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399

Secretary-Newsletter – Dave Lawson – 660-785-0899- davelawson43@gmail.com

Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com

Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - khaled@me.com

Refreshments - John Keen - 309-348-3950 - unkajohn@yahoo.com  

Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 - marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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